
 

1-30-2019 PB Meeting & Public Hearing 

Members Present: David Madden, Dave LaBar, Deb Johnson, Ray Blake, Russ Carruth, John Rescigno 
Members Absent: Glen Hansen 
Alternate present: Kristina Brodie 
 
Meeting Opens at 7:00 PM and chair immediately opened the Public Hearing 
 
The Board reviewed with the public the revised zoning proposal and indicated this final version is on-line 
where it may be reviewed. The Chair indicated she appreciated resident contact and requests and 
detailed what parts of the proposal were revised explained why some sections had been left in-tack. 
 
The concern by the selectman over enforcement was noted. 
 
Bob Berti’s and Tom Hahn’s comments on behalf of Green Acres Woodland were discussed, particularly 
as they relate to Forestry Performance Standards. 
 
Several new questions were acknowledged relating to dimensional components of the proposal that 
were also explained to the attendees.  
 
With no additional questions from residents, the chair motioned to close the Public Hearing, Dave 

Madden seconded and the Board approved. 

The PB meeting was also closed by motion from Deb and second from Dave LaBar. The Board voted 

approval. 

Submitted 

Deborah Johnson 


